
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 May 15, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.A.               
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval to Purchase Computers for Livonia Career Technical Center 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of 28 HP Z240 computers, 28 twenty-two inch monitors, and additional 
memory for Livonia Career Technical Center, in the amount of $49,308. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
These computers will replace the computers currently being used by students in the 
Website Design and Interactive Media class and the Mobile Applications and Game 
Design Development class.  The new equipment will provide students with quality, up-
to-date technology, capable of running the virtual reality and 3-D software used in the 
industry today. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
This will be funded by the CTE Added-cost funds for 2016-17. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Steven Archibald 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
None. 
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